Friday 9th September 2022

Dear parents, 
Welcome to Class 2! 
I hope you have all had a lovely summer and that the children are excited to be back at school. 
I have posted a welcome PowerPoint to the Class homepage with further information regarding PE sessions, homework and reading. Homework will officially begin next Friday and log-in details for TT Rock Stars and Spelling Shed will be inside the homework books. 
Our topic this term is ‘Under the Sea’ and we will be linking this to our Geography work on the oceans of the world and our science work on living things including humans. If your child has any topic books that they would like to bring into school to support our learning on this topic that would be greatly appreciated. 
Show and tell will take place during golden time on a Friday afternoon and children can bring in a toy, book, game or something that they would like to share with their friends in class. We do ask that any items brought in are not easily broken or valuable. 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s learning or concerns at any point during the year, I will be available at the end of each school day or alternatively you can contact the school office or send me an email at class2@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk.
I look forward to meeting you and working alongside you this year.
Kind regards,
Miss Richards.
 

